
 

 

 
• Student Executive Council identified two issues for focus in 2024.  

• Improving School Spirit by cranking up the profile of House – and using House points to 
acknowledge a range of different activities. One way to build even stronger school spirit is to celebrate 
the small wins by groups... like our Houses. This has been talked about since before COVID and at 
the last Student Executive Council meeting, the topic came up again! 
Teachers can now award house points to individuals, using ID attend and DPs/EP will also set school 
challenges: e.g. Emergency evacuation this term. 

Students can also nominate themself or others online using this form or vouchers in the library! 

 
• Students were sent a Student Update on Monday and informed about some regularly communicated 

expectations and some new ones about Formal Uniform: 

• Excursions, competitions and representative events like industry breakfasts are full formal 
uniform only from this point on.  

• Students must also wear correct formal uniform on the day of their Year Level Parade. 
The amazing options available to our young people put us on show in the community and across the 
globe online - and there are so many. From the start of this term only students in full formal uniform 
will be able to represent the school at these events. Teachers will communicate the expectation 
clearly in the information about the event/excursion in advance. This includes only black leather shoes 
(not b/w or white runners). 
Students have been advised to let the DP know should they not have a formal uniform or right shoes 
and face financial issues - ahead of time so we see what can be done to help you out. 
The uniform is fully stocked with ties. We do 
not have a supply of loan uniforms. Students 
are expected to have both formal and sport 
day uniforms by this stage. 

• Cairns State High School will commemorate 
ANZAC Day on WEDNESDAY 24 April at a full 
school assembly.  
This is a FORMAL UNIFORM occasion for all 
grades - and a HOUSE POINT Challenge set 
by the Executive Team. 

• A regular part of the student update we will 
provide students with information about Restorative Practices as we use this approach in school. 
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• Restorative Practice is a positive approach 
that works with you, rather than doing 
things to you or for you. We are 
implementing this approach at Cairns State 
High. 

• Conflict is an inevitable part of life. How we 
work to resolve conflict impacts on our 
school climate and culture and ultimately 
on you and other students' social and 
academic outcomes. 

• Here are questions asked in response to 
challenging behaviours: 

 

 
 

 
Our focus at present is on High Impact Teaching: 

• Unambiguous 
• Step by step 
• Engaging 
• Effective 

 
 

 
 
   
 

  

 

 

• Parent/Teacher info will be out soon 
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